
 

 

 

 
 
 

20th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Early Years and Key Stage 1,  
 
I am writing to inform you of the details regarding the upcoming Early Years/ Key 
Stage 1 Sports Day at 9:15am-11:00am on Thursday 7th July 2022. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that families are invited to attend this year’s Sports 
Day! The event will be held on the school field, please see the specific times above. 
Please arrive 5 minutes early ready for the events to start. We understand that not 
every adult can attend. To ensure that people do not miss out on all the action, we 
will also be taking as many photos as possible and post them to both our Twitter 
(@ParkGroveSchool) and class Bloomz pages.  
 
During the day, the children will also be given a Park Grove badge where they will 
receive a sticker for each activity that they complete. These badges will be sent 
home with the children after Sports Day as a reminder of their amazing 
achievements! 
 
This year, every child will participate in each of the sporting events in a carousel 
system. These will include a mixture of field, target and athletic events. All of these 
activities will take place on the school field.  
 
Like previous years, we would love your child to wear, if possible, a t-shirt in the 
colour of their house to promote team spirit. Staff will also be wearing the colours of 
their house. An email will follow with details of your child’s house name and colour.  
 
Please ensure that your child has sun cream already applied, a hat and a water 
bottle. Children will have the opportunity to drink water in between events.  
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to email me at 
b.rogers@ebor.academy. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Rogers 
PE coordinator 
b.rogers@ebor.academy  
 
 
 
 

mailto:b.rogers@ebor.academy
mailto:b.rogers@ebor.academy

